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        Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, August 16, 2016 

Council Proceedings   August 16, 2016     6:00 p.m. 
 
A Pre-Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 16th day of August 2016. 
 
Present were Councilmen Barks, Carsrud, Kuntz, McGrath, and Mayor Carter-King; City 
Administrator Napier; Attorneys Anderson and Davidson; Directors Boger, Glover, Hamilton, Hloucal, 
Pitlick, and Wilde; Manager Palazzari; and City Clerk Abelseth. 
 
Absent were Councilmen Jerred and Montgomery. 
 
Warm Up Items  
Councilman Kuntz reported that the Gun Club received a letter of gratitude from participants who used 
the gun range during the National High School Finals Rodeo shooting competition.  
 
Consensus Funding Discussion 
County Administrator Palmer, and Commissioners Shober and Avery, explained why the County is 
requesting additional consensus funds above the amount that was discussed, and agreed upon by the 
Entities during the City/County/Town of Wright meeting on August 3, 2016. General discussion took 
place.  
 
Northland Village Local Improvement District (LID) Discussion 
Assistant Attorney Davidson provided background information of the Northland Village Improvement 
District LID. He reported on delinquent accounts and collection options regarding the same. General 
discussion took place. After the discussion, Council directed staff to move forward with the judicial 
foreclosure option. 
 
Gillette College – Sinclair Pedestrian Crossing 
Director Hamilton explained the proposed pedestrian crossing request. General discussion took place. 
After the discussion, Council was not interested in moving forward with the project. 
 
Communications Plan Discussion and the Review of the August 16th Agenda 
Due to time constraints, these topics were not discussed. 
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 7:03 p.m. An 
audio recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  
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